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Rectory Farm Primary School 

 

   Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to parents evening next week, where you can find 
out about all the wonderful things your child has been doing in school this term! If  
you have not done so yet, please sign up for a slot on the classroom doors.  
During parents evening, myself and Mrs Chambers will be in the library running an 
arbour help session (this is the system in replacement of parent mail to receive 
communications from school). Please come along and we can help. 

 

Colder Months 

This week the temperatures have dropped and the rain has poured! Now we are 
entering colder months, please could you ensure children are bringing coats eve-

ry day into school so they can enjoy their outdoor time at lunchtimes and playtimes. For PE, 
could you please ensure children have full length trousers available in case they are outdoors. 

 

Compassion 

Our week started with an assembly to explore our value of compassion. We explored 
how compassion is more than just feeling empathy towards someone; it is about the 
actions taken to support or help someone in need. We read the story of ‘The Smartest 
Giant in Town’ and we discussed how he had shown compassion to people less                  
fortunate than him. 

Curriculum: 
 

Year 2—What a lovely day we had at the Northampton Museum yesterday The children were brilliant and en-
joyed finding out more about the Great Fire of Northampton. We visited All Saints church and had a look inside.
(photos to follow next week). 

Year 3—have been doing some amazing writing this week; they have been cre-
ating character descriptions about their own version of the Iron Man. They have 
loved the book and are very excited to read the final chapter next week!   
 

 

Macmillan Cake Sale 

 

 

 

THANKYOU so much for your     
donations. 
 

 



Home Learning 
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Date Year Group Event 

From Monday 2.10.23—20th 
October  

Whole School Harvest— 

Donations for The Hope Centre—dried food and toilet-
ries 

Tuesday 17th November Whole School Dentist visit 

Tuesday 17th November & 
Thursday 19th November 

Whole School Parents evening 3:30pm—6pm, please book an            
appointment (forms will be on class doors in the next 
week) 

Friday 20th October Whole school Half Term Break 

School re-opens:  Tuesday 31st October 

 Thursday 2nd November 

(4:30-5:30pm) 
YR parents starting 

Sep 2024 

Second Open evening for prospective parents of Recep-
tion children for September 2024 

(Book your place on our website) 

Thursday 9th November—
Tuesday 14th November 

Whole School Book Fair held in the school library. Please come along. 

Tuesday 5th December Year 5 

 

Space Centre Trip  
Leaving school 8:30am 

Dates for your Diary 

Thank you so much for your donations for the Hope 
Centre!  
We have started a display at the front of school!  

  Any parents that have old school uniform, in good 
condition, please bring to office. We can pass these 
on to parents in need.  

 Are you struggling to afford food? Blackthorn have 
a food bank every Friday 10:00am-11:00am at the 
Community Centre (leaflet in front office) 

 Dentist visit on Tuesday next week 

Messages from Mrs Llewelyn (our 
Family Support Worker and DSL) 




